
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
October 20, 2014 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Brandon Hirata at 7:10pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Brandon Hirata  
Men’s VP: Mark Yoshinaka 
Women’s VP: Lynette Handa 

Treasurer: Frank Lum (NP) 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong 

 
JANBA Rep:  Vacant, Vacant, TJ Yanuska (NP), Jody Kawamura (NP) 

   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio (NP) 
                                   Ken Gerard 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs Ted Hashiguchi (NP) 
                                   Betty Fujii 
                                   Vince Itatani 
 

Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
                                     Lynnie Itatani 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Tammy Ohta (NP) 
 

Review of Minutes: 
Motion by Yosh, Seconded by Naomi 
 
Treasurers Report 
Koden Paid to Numoto Family, as well as donation to PBA Regional ad fund, change fund for Fuzzy 
and Gianna Reyes donation from 2013. 
Current Account Balances as of 9/30/14: Association Acct. $2535.68, Tournament Acct. $12401.44, 
JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $22937.12. 
Motion by Yosh, Seconded by Lynette. 
 
Nisei Juniors 

 League has started now have 14 A’s and 13 Pee Wees 

 Bake Sale make $243 at Fuzzy and $234 at Senior, the two Association events. 

 Revamping membership to USBC and local associations, now part of Nor Cal USBC and basic 
dues for Santa Clara USBC. 

 Discussed how to make fundraising participation equitable for all bowlers and parents. 
 

Old Business  

 Fuzzy tournament ran great, Brandon thanked everyone for their support and help in running 
the event.  

 Entries were down specifically doubles and trios, team was same. Sunday entries were lower 
than Saturday. There was some confusion about high game pots for doubles and singles. 
Money Tree take was up from last year. iPad raffle was OK seemed to be better when we had 
someone go down on lanes to sell. May consider reducing squads to 6 instead of 7. Also 
considering options for lane patterns. Discussed handicap and scratch pots and best options for 
next year. 

 Brandon provided report on ad booklet cost just about $300 and earned over $800. Will send 
out thank you letter to donors and advertisers. 

 Donation to JAMsj was $1 per bowler so total of $353 from 4th street bowl 

 Vince provided update for Senior No-Tap, ran smooth. Several 300s, results are posted and 
checks will be distributed soon. Slight problem with lanes drying up because of higher number 
of entries, will consider oiling before second squad. 

 National Senior No-Tap event considering moving to March instead of April.  



 
New Business 

 Will need bowler count for scripps for leagues. Keep at $15 for gift cards from Santos Market, 
Sushi 85, Kumako Ramen, Minato, Jade Cathay, Banana Crepe, Orange Julius and Off the 
Sheet Pro Shop. 

 Distribute JANBA Account money to leagues by next meeting.   
 

 
Action Items: 
Get bowler count from leagues 
Get scripps and deliver to Naomi 
Transfer and distribute checks to leagues 
Thanks you letters for Fuzzy donors and advertisers 
Check to JAMsj from 4th Street 
 
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, November 10, 2014 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Lynette seconded by Vince 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 


